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I moved here 3 years ago. Part of there reason was the good fishing. I hear stories of 

how good the steelhead fishing was when Rock Creek was in full swing.  I fish quite a 

bit and have yet to catch a keepable (hatchery fish) of anykind on the Umpqua. I am 

in support of restoring the hatchery for boths steelhead and Chinook salmon. 

Thank you,  

Mike Neal 


